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ROUND 3 INTERVIEW  
February 20, 2021 
 
STEVE RINTOUL 
Senior Tournament Director 
 
 
Q.  What went into the decision to blow the horn today, and are there any updates? 
 
STEVE RINTOUL:  Yeah, thanks, Kira. Obviously a very unfortunate set of circumstances 
that were dealt with the last hour. At the start of the day in pretty pleasant conditions and 
we're expecting to have winds of 10, 15 miles an hour during the morning hours with some 
gusting winds to pick up later in the day, but obviously these gusts picked up a lot earlier 
than we expected, gusts up to 35 miles an hour at some point.  
 
And ultimately, Kira, we had some balls move around on the putting greens, which we were 
able to deal with under the rules. However, ultimately I think we got into a situation of player 
safety, safety of our volunteers and everybody else out there on the golf course was our 
primary reason for shutting things down.  
 
We had a piece of communications equipment fall down very close to some players on the 
14th tee, which really makes us as a committee step back and say maybe we need to go 
ahead and suspend now because it gets really more dangerous out there and that was 
ultimately the decision. 
 
Q.  Of course player safety most important out here. Thoughts on how this will play 
out for the rest of the day?   
 
STEVE RINTOUL:  How it's going to play out the rest of the day? Well, I wish I had a crystal 
ball right now. Here we come to Los Angeles, beautiful bluebird sunny days, everyone wants 
to play Riviera on sunny clear days, but obviously with the conditions now with gusts up to 
35 miles an hour, that makes playing the game, one, very difficult, and two, when it becomes 
hazardous for the sake of perspective, then we probably shouldn't be on the golf course and 
that's where we're at.  
 
We've told the players we'll get back to them around 11:30 Pacific this morning, give our 
on-site meteorologist, Stewart Williams, a chance to assess whether perhaps we're going to 
have some lulls later in the day that we can get back out and play in. We're doing our due 
diligence on the golf course, cleaning up. These massive eucalyptus trees put out a lot of 
debris, so we've got a lot of cleanup to do, and obviously we're doing some syringing, too. 
So that's what goes into it. Hopefully we'll have a decision for the players early this 
afternoon. Hopefully we do have a lull and we get back out.  
 
Q.  How does a delay like this affect the rest of the weekend? 
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STEVE RINTOUL:  I haven't really put a pen to paper, Kira. I mean, I think our last group's 
on the first tee, so if we didn't play any more golf today for some unforeseen reason due to 
the high winds, I think we'll have enough time tomorrow to get 36 holes in tomorrow and 
finish, but that's so far ahead of my thinking right now, I won't go there right now. 
 


